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HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

Diplomas April marks the time of our school 
year where Sr. High courses are wrapping up for 
semester two. We wish all students the best of 
luck as they prepare to write diploma and final 
exams. Please see the April calendar for dates.

 

Acting Principal Message 
Dear Students and Parents,

The second semester of term 2 is ending shortly, and I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible 
journey we've had together. This term has been filled with achievements, challenges, and countless 
memories that we will cherish for years to come.

With the Easter break upon us, I encourage everyone to take this time to rest, recharge, and spend 
quality time with loved ones. It's a well-deserved break after all the hard work and dedication you've 
shown.

It has been such an honour to serve as the acting principal of LCPS. Mr. Dale Driedger, will begin his 
journey as principal of LCPS when we return from Easter break. We look forward to his guidance in 
leading our school to even greater heights.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school community. I look forward to seeing 
you all refreshed after break for the last weeks of school.

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter break!

Warm regards,

Vanessa Beringer
Acting Principal

School Council Meeting  

Our monthly school council meeting will occur 

April 14 @ 6:00 p.m. 

If you would like to have an item discussed at the 

school council level, please contact Mrs.Beringer at 

780-928-3913.

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
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Informational 
Items for 
Sr. High 

Sr. High Term 2 ends, April 17. 

Semester 2 report cards for Sr. 
High will be sent home on 
May 2.

Grads!
Congratulations to our grads 

who have already achieved 

graduation! Our graduation 

ceremony will be upon us 

quickly! Our grade 12 students 

should ensure they are aware of 

their graduation status. Please 

stop into the office if you are 

unsure. 

Local bursaries can be found 

here:

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/parents

/career-planning/bursaries-schol

arships

LCPS Hot Lunch
The final hot lunch provided by our moms will be 
April 16. We want to take this time to thank all the 

moms who have worked diligently each week, 
preparing delicious meals for our students and 
staff.  We are so grateful for your partnership in 

this endeavour.

Spring Break LCPS will be closed for spring 
break beginning April 18. Classes resume April 28. 

On behalf of the staff of LCPS, 
we want to wish everyone a 
wonderful break. 

Term 3 for Sr. High begins April 28. 

LCPS Student Council
The LCPS student council would like to express their gratitude to all 
sponsors who contributed to making the 2nd Student Leadership 

Conference successful. The event on March 3, brought together students 
from all around the district, and we are so grateful for the support of the 

community.

A special thank you goes out to LRT, Rocky Mountain Equipment and TG 
Flowers & Crafts for sponsoring this event. 

FVSD, thank you for being part of our day!  

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
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LCPS is so proud of you, Lauren! 
From more than 6,000 applications submitted by youth across the 
country, the Loran Scholars Foundation has selected 36 exceptional 
young people to join its 36th class of Loran Scholars. We are 
delighted to share that Lauren Gallant is a recipient of the Loran 
Award, Canada’s largest and most comprehensive undergraduate
award granted to students on the basis of character, commitment 
to service, and leadership potential. 

Congratulations, Lauren!

To see the full list of 2025 Loran Scholars and learn more about the                                                             
Loran Award, visit bit.ly/2025LoranScholars. #Loran2025

Term 3 Courses for Sr. High
Senior high term 3 begins April 28. Students will have the opportunity to explore two different career paths, 

in two, three week segments or take one six week course. We are excited to be able to offer our students 
these opportunities as they think about what career path they wish to have post secondary. Some of our 

exciting course offerings are listed below:

Carpentry: 
Students will spend six weeks working through courses that meet first year apprenticeship requirements 
with practical hands on experience. 

Culinary Arts:
A three week exploratory course, students will work out of the new culinary kitchen, developing new skills 
and providing goodies every week for sale out of the canteen.

Office Admin:
A three week exploratory course, students will gain foundational knowledge in Microsoft Programs and basic 
accounting skills

SIMS:
A three week exploratory course, students will gain experience running heavy equipment. Students will 
complete a series of safety certificates in order to access the Heavy Equipment Operator II course in the 
future.

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
http://bit.ly/2025LoranScholars

